
 
How to take Photos for Registration 

 
This is one of the important steps when registering your Gypsy Vanner Horse.  It is required that you send 4 

photos of your horse; one from each side,  one direct from the front and one direct from the rear.  The photos 
must be no more then 640 kb.  The horse should fill up most of the photo space.  The photos are used for 

registration approval and for identification of the horse.  The side photos will appear on the registration 
certificate.  The photos must be current photos of the horse. 

   
 

EXAMPLE of side photos 
 

       
 

The entire horse is shown from top to bottom, no part of the horse is cut off or obscured in the photos.  The 
horse is standing on a surface that properly shows the feather, not hidden in grass or snow.   The horse does 

not have to be show groomed, but should be reasonably clean in order to show the feather and markings.  
With a mature horse with a thick long tail, the tail should be held out of the way in the rear photo so that the 

leg markings can be seen.  The tail may also be braided or tied up instead.   
 It is preferred that the photos be emailed to registrar@vanners.org.  They must be .jpg photos when emailed. 

 
EXAMPLE of front and rear photos 
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